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Locking carrells are available for faculty, and
senior students doing extensive library research
this-fall. Applications are available at the
Circulation Desk and are due by September 15th. i

-- Cathy Doyle, Access Services Librarian
* * *

'Departmental allocations for library materials

orders have been conveyed to the department chairs.
Deadline for materials requests is October 6. If
you have any questions about funds for departmental
orders, consult your department chair or call me at
ext - 4=7137.

-- Jennilou Grotevant, Assistant Library Director
Technical Services Librarian

I'm very excited about starting a new school year at
CNC. Our Food Services has a new Director, Delories
Drummond, and she has many new ideas.

At Christophers you can expect a new menu concept,
the Full Meal Deal, which will include a meat entree
and two vegetable entrees for one low price. We
will still offer entrées a la cart.

We are considering a fifty item food bar in
Christophers this school year. There are many
things to work out to make this possible. We are
going to have to name it, for sure. Ideas are
needed for the items you'd like to see in the bar.
Share your ideas with us.

We wish to welcome all students; faculty and staff
here in Christophers.

== Ann M. Taylor, Christophers Cafeteria Manager

Have some information you'd. like to share with the CNC community?
Please submit your information in memo form to Webber Casey before

. noon on Wednesday. Need information? Call 594-7051.




GRANTS

FACULTY, STAFF,

P.S. Look for upcoming menu in the CNC Chronicle.

The German Marshall Fund of the United States has
announced their program to fund Fellowships for
research projects in the fields of contemporary
economic, political and social developments
involving the U.S. and Western Europe. Projects may
focus on either comparative domestic or
international issues. The Fellowships allow il
time research, one semester up to one year, funded
at the level of the recipient's current income. The
deadline for applications is Nov. 15, 1989. For
additional information, contact the Office of Grants

"Development, extension 4-7266.

-=- Director, Grants Development

STUDENT NEWS

The Christopher Newport College Collegium Musicum,
organized for special performances of old and .seldom
heard music, produced the twelfth-century Play of
Herod last May in Kalamazoo, Michigan. The group of
eighteen students, directed by Clyde Brockett sang
the liturgical drama in Latin from memory, and
enacted the play, at the invitation of the Medieval
Institute of Western Michigan University for the
22nd International Congress on Medieval studies.

* * *
Betty Anglin has a watercolor in the Hampton Bay
Days Exhibition, juried by Harriet McNamee of the
Smithsonian. In September two Resist Watercolors
will be shown at the D'Art Center in Norfolk in a
juried show coming from the 20th Century Gallery in
Williamsburg.

* * *
Wendell Barbour was elected President-Elect of the
Oyster Point Rotary Club effective July 1, 1989. He
will assume the office of President a year hence.




